Association of American Universities

Office of Federal Relations

May 4, 1979

Howard W. Bremer

President

Society of University Patent Administrators
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation

614 Walnut St.

Madison, WI 53705

Dear Mr. Bremer:

Shelly asked me to send you the enclosures in response to your
letter to him of April 3. One is a copy of the AAU Federal
"Relations Agenda which was endorsed by the Executive Committee
of AAU last fall and the other is a President's Letter which
includes the item to which I think you are referring on the
Dole-Bayh bill. '

Howard please stand touch with me if you believe that AAU
can help the process. The bill seems to be going through the
Congress routinely. Until there is an obvious need, I see
our role as one of monitoring. How do you react?

Sincerely,

Newton 0. Cattell
_Executive Director
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